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LEVENTHAL SENTER & LERMAN PLLC

August 15, 2007

STEPHEN D. BARUCH E-MAIL
(202) 416-6782 SBARUCH@LSL-LAW.COM
DIRECT FAX

(202) 429-4626

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Earth Station Call Sign E970322, Surrender of License
STA Request, File No. SES-STA-20070412-00473, Withdrawal
STA Request, File No. SES-STA-20070713-00940, Update

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Lockheed Martin Corporation (“Lockheed Martin”), licensee of an earth station (Call
Sign E970322) at Clarksburg, Maryland, hereby informs the Commission that the earth station
with Call Sign E970322 permanently ceased operations on July 29, 2007. Please accept this
letter as confirmation of Lockheed Martin’s surrender of the license for Call Sign E970322.

As a consequence of the surrender of the above-referenced license, Lockheed Martin
hereby withdraws its pending application for a six-month special temporary authorization
(“STA”) to operate the subject earth station with the Inmarsat 3 F4 satellite at 142° W.L.
(Application of Lockheed Martin Corporation, File No. SES-STA-20070412-00473 (filed April
12, 2007).

As an additional consequence of the surrender of the license for Call Sign E970322,
Lockheed Martin informs the Commission that its pending July 13, 2007 application to extend its
STA to operate the subject earth station with the Inmarsat 3 F4 satellite at 142° W_.L. for the 30-
day period commencing on July 20, 2007 (File No. SES-STA-20070713-00940) must remain in
place, but need only be granted to cover the period from July 20 through July 29, 2007. No
further extensions of the STA will be needed.

The original of this letter will be submitted into the file for Call Sign E970322 through
the IBFS surrender module. Copies of this letter are being provided to the Commission by hand
delivery for inclusion in the files of the two referenced STA requests.
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Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if there are any questions concerning
this matter or the applications and authorizations referenced herein.
Respectfully yours,

SIAD

Steplfen D. Baruch
Attorney for Lockheed Martin Co

ration

cc: Scott Kotler, Chief, Systems Analysis Branch, IB
Jennifer A. Warren, Esq., Lockheed Martin Corporation
File No. SES-STA-20070412-00473 (by hand delivery)
File No. SES-STA-20070713-00940 (by hand delivery)



